North Santiam Paving Co.
P.O. Box 516
Stayton, OR 97383
P: 503-769-3436 F: 503-769-7358

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

WHO: NORTH SANTIAM PAVING COMPANY

WHAT: LANE/ROAD CLOSURE — ROAD REVITALIZATION

WHERE: Broadway St & 5t Ave. — Broadway: 15t Ave to 5" Ave and
5th Ave: Broadway St to End

WHEN: Monday, March 22" to October 29t

e Beginning March 22, Broadway Street will be closed to through traffic between 18t Ave and
5th Ave to install utilities and improve the roadway. If your driveway is only accessible from this
section-you will be able to access your driveway or business throughout the project.

e During the road closure, a detour will be in place. Motorists should expect increased traffic on
the detour route and follow posted signs. Please be considerate of pedestrians and bicyclists.

o Daytime traffic may experience intermittent flagged lane closures outside of the road closure
area. Please be courteous to our flaggers as they will get you through as quickly and efficiently
as possible. This work will occur between 7am and 7pm, Monday - Friday.

o Please try to use alternate routes if posssible. Remove your vehicle prior to
construction startup to avoid delays to your schedule.

e NO ON STREET PARKING WILL BE ALLOWED ON THE PROJECT SITE — Do not park cars
on the roadway, they will be towed at the owner’s expense.

e Limited access to driveways during construction times. Our crews will do their best to
maintain access to driveways but may be short periods of time during the reconstruct
work that access will be limited. We will notify in advance when this will occur.

¢ Please make arrangements to avoid actual work zones whenever possible.

e For personal safety please keep children and pets away from the streets, truck traffic,
equipment and hot asphalt.

Sorry for the inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation.
Questions or concerns, please call North Santiam Paving Co.



